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Hi all, 
  
  
Please see below our forecasted arriving passenger (pax) numbers* for late December, early January. Please be 
advised, these are subject to change in line with the recent Government announcement, regarding flight 
restrictions from the UK: 
 
*Please note that we have used the average figure. 

Date 
Sunday, 27th Dec 
Monday, 28th Dec 
Tuesday, 29th Dec 
Wednesday, 30th Dec 
Thursday, 31st Dec 
Friday, 1st Jan 
Saturday, 2nd Jan 
Sunday, 3rd Jan 
Monday, 4th Jan 

Pax p/day 
6800 
6100 
4000 
3500 
3400 
3900 
7500 
9600 
8400 

We continue to monitor the passenger numbers closely and will share any updated information as it comes to us. 
  

Taxi Trips for the month of November 

  
November had a total of 7,311 taxi trips, which is down by 2,936 in comparison to October’s figures, which saw a 
total of 10,247 trips. 
  

Permit Update 
  
Recognising the difficult and unprecedented times we are all in, Dublin Airport, has again, deferred the permit 
payment until further notice, and will continue to issue further communications regarding same. 
  

Car Charging Stations 
  
We are delighted to update you on the successful installation of two 150kW DC High Power Charging units and 
one no. 22kW AC charging unit. 
 
 



 

 
 



 

 
We continue to be available to address any questions you may have, but in the interim, we hope you and your 
families are having a healthy and happy Christmas, and we look forward to seeing you all again when it is safe to 
do so. 
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We continue to be available to address any questions you may have, but in the interim, we hope you and your 
families are having a healthy and happy Christmas, and we look forward to seeing you all again when it is safe to 
do so. 
  
  
Thank you. 
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Thank you. 
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